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Message from the Collection Editors

The scientific community has witnessed a growing interest
in the comparative study of mental capabilities. Animal
cognition has become an independent field of inter-
disciplinary investigation, featuring specialized
methodologies and paradigms tailored on diverse animal
models. New approaches have emerged, offering access to
large amounts of highly reliable data and to an enhanced
explicatory power, at the cost of over-simplifying the
behavioral response. The present Special Issue aims at
offering a collection of contributions employing behavioral
methods to investigate the mental abilities of animals or
any other behaving organism. Studies focusing on species’
natural behavior or comparing behavioral methods with
other methodologies are also welcome.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Animals is an on-line open access journal that was first
published in 2011. Animals adheres to rigorous peerreview
and editorial processes and publishes only high quality
manuscripts that address important issues in the many
varied disciplines that involve animals, with a focus on
animal science, animal welfare and animal ethics. Animals
is covered in the Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE) in
Web of Science, with the latest Impact Factor: 3.0 (2022,
ranks 12 /62 (Q1) in ‘Agriculture, Dairy & Animal Science’;
13/143 (Q1) in ‘Veterinary Sciences’), 5-Year Impact Factor:
3.2.
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